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Power Vent Blower Substitution 
 
 
The blower used on the A. O. Smith (short profile) power vent product family 
will be changing to a new assembly. The blower assembly will look slightly 
different but the operations will be the same as the current blower, with no 
changes to the venting capabilities or installation. This change to the short 
profile power vent product will begin with production starting the first week of 
August. 
 
The current blower and the new blower are direct replacements for each 
other. This allows us to move to the new blower assembly for our 
replacement parts as well. Since the blowers are interchangeable, the 
replacement blower part number will remain the same as it is today. You will 
begin to see the new blower from service parts once the old blower inventory 
is depleted. 
 
Should you have any questions, regarding this new blower or the 
replacement of the blower, please feel free to contact me or your A. O. Smith 
Representative. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Cliff Deidiker 
Residential Product Manager 
(615) 792-6275 


